
 

 

APRIL 2021 
 

We are moving! 
 

After 2 years of 

preparation, it is finally 

time to relocate Vetpath 

Laboratory to our new 

home in Jandakot. 
 

The move has been planned 

down to the minutest detail. Our 

goal is to relocate efficiently and 

quickly to minimize any impact 

on our clients. The laboratory is 

too large to move in a single 

weekend and so two sections 

(histopathology and 

microbiology) will be moved 

first. The remaining laboratory 

sections will be moved two 

weeks later on the ANZAC day 

long weekend. Running a 

laboratory over two locations 

will be challenging, and we ask 

for your patience during these 

two weeks.  

 

The Ascot lab will be open as 

usual on Saturday the 24th of 

April with the normal courier 

service and after hours on call 

scientist being available until 

10pm.  

 

The lab will be closed from 

10pm Saturday night until 10am 

Monday the 26th of April. There 

will be no Sunday opening 

hours and no on call service 

during this time. 

  

Closure is necessary to move our 

equipment, including the 

computer server, with minimum 

interruption.   

 

Resumption of normal public 

holiday service will occur on 

Monday the 26th of April. 

Couriers will not be available 

and the service will be operating 

at the Vetpath laboratory at 

Murdoch University.   

  

Relocating a veterinary 

laboratory the size of Vetpath is 

a massive task that the entire 

staff have contributed to. We 

appreciate your understanding 

and patience during the moving 

weeks and beyond as we are 

settling in.   

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 



 

 

SVS Webinar 

Series 
 

The SVS Pathology 

Network webinar series is 

on again in 2021. A range 

of topics are going to be 

covered which will appeal 

to vets in small animal and 

equine practice.  
 

Topics include endocrinology, 

gastrointestinal surgery, vet 

practice marketing and 

managing equine gastric ulcers. 

 

The first webinar will be held on 

Wednesday the 21st of April at 

6pm AWST. The topic is Quality 

management for your in-clinic 

laboratory and it is being 

presented by Dr Brad Galgut 

BVSc (Hons), Dip ACVP from 

ASAP Laboratory. Brad will be 

discussing quality assurance and 

causes of potential error in in-

house blood testing. 

 

The voucher code for the 

webinar is Laboratory (code 

expiry: 21/5/2021).  Go to 

https://www.vet-webinar.com 

for more information. 

 

 
 

Easter and 

ANZAC Day 

hours 
 

Please take a moment to 

note the changes in 

opening hours during 

April: 

 
Good Friday 2nd April 

 10.00am - 1.00pm 

 No couriers 

 

Saturday 3rd April 

 Normal hours 8:30am-5:00pm 

 Normal couriers 

 

Easter Sunday 4th April 

 10.00am - 1.00pm 

 No couriers 

 

Easter Monday 5th April 

 10.00am - 1.00pm 

 No couriers 

 

Tuesday 6th April 

 Normal hours 8:00am-7:00pm 

 Normal couriers 

 

Saturday 24th April 

 Normal hours 8:30am-5:00pm 

 Normal couriers 

 

ANZAC Day Sunday 25th April 

 CLOSED 

 No couriers 

 No afterhours service 

 

ANZAC Day public holiday 

Monday 26th April - MURDOCH 

 10.00am - 1.00pm 

 No couriers 

Vetpath Supplies 

& Consumables 
 

The Vetpath Supplies and 

Consumables order form is 

available at: 

www.vetpath.com.au 

 

During the relocation process, 

Supplies will not be available 

between the 15th and 30th of 

April. We suggest that you stock 

up early to get you through 

April.  

 

Please also note that Vetpath 

couriers will no longer be 

carrying consumables in their 

car.  

 

You can download, print and fill 

in the Supply Order Form, then 

send to 

Vetpath.reception@vetpath.com.

au 

  

Coming soon……Re-writable 

pdf submission forms and 

Supply order forms!  
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